
I am submitting this comment in support of HB4208 which restricts the use of tear gas to officially 

declared riots.  I do not believe it goes far enough, as I think any use of tear gas is unnecessary violence 

by a police force, but I recognize that it is a step in the right direction.  Please pass HB 4208. 

 

SIncerely yours, 

Nancy Yuill 

zip 97213 

 

 

--  

Nancy Yuill 

 


